From: Kieran
Sent: 20 August 2024 11:25
To: Gatwick Airport

I would like to email and voice my opinion on the proposed Gatwick expansion plan. | strongly agree
with their application to utilise the 2nd runway. Aviation provides many jobs both locally and
internationally, by increasing the capacity this will further grow, supporting UK jobs, as well as
increasing London air capacity with is dramatically needed.

| appreciate you taking the time to read this, and hope you do the right thing and approach the
scheme. Thanks again,
Kieran.



